
 
 
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR CONSULTANCY 
EXPERT ADVISOR FOR THE NUMBER PORTABILITY WORKING GROUP 

 
 
The Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority (URCA), wishes to engage the services of a suitably 
qualified consultant to act as an Advisor to the Number Portability Working Group.  
 
The Request for Proposals which is available on URCA’s website, on the “Publications” tab 
(www.urcabahamas.bs) defines the scope, objectives and deliverables of the Consultancy and the 
submission requirements for proposals.  Proposals should be addressed as set out below, and 
submitted by email to URCA by 5:00 p.m. on 30 December 2011.   
 

 
Kathleen Smith 

Director of Policy and Regulation 
Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority 

Nassau, Bahamas 
RFP FOR NUMBER PORTABILITY CONSULTANT 

Email: info@urcabahamas.bs 
  

 

http://www.urcabahamas.bs/

